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Health care law in the face of COVID-19 is a rapidly changing, large body of "new law" and new 
resources. Katten's Health Care team has developed the following resource guide with links to the 
latest guidance coming out of the federal government, the State of Illinois, the City of Chicago and 
other pertinent health care-related entities. Check back often, as this guide will be updated as new 
information becomes available.

View the "Coronavirus (COVID-19) Federal and Illinois Health Care Primary Legal Sources"  
resource guide.
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